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From: Planning

Sent: 12 September 2017 09:59

To: Planning

Subject: Comments on NYM/2017/0593/R3 - Case Officer Mrs Ailsa Teasdale - Received

from Mr Clive Proctor at Forest Edge, Snainton, Scarborough, YO13 9PS
This will be a much needed and welcome improvement for all horse riders over the current hazardous

situation of having to ride along the busy A171.

Comments made by Mr Clive Proctor of Forest Edge, Snainton, Scarborough, YO13 9PS Phone
Preferred Method of Contact is Post

Comment Type is Comment






